
 

 

 

 
March 17, 2020 
 

PK-12 Instructional Update  
 
Hello WB families! Our 4k-8 grade staff have compiled a variety of grade level resources and 

activities that your students can engage in between March 17th and April 5th. These activities 

are designed to supplement your students' learning during the mandated closure and can be 

found on our school website.  Should the closure window extend beyond April 5th, 2020, the 

WB District will provide our families with a structured virtual learning plan, including academic 

curriculum, and learning objectives specifically designed for your student. We are currently 

preparing to return to normal school activities on April 6th, 2020, however, our staff are currently 

preparing for beyond that date. Please continue to view our School Website for updated 

information. https://www.wittbirn.k12.wi.us/ 

Students in grades 9-12 will be moving to a virtual learning platform on March 30th at 8:05am. 

Students will utilize their school provided chromebooks to access required/necessary 

information. Grade level and subject area teachers will be communicating with students via 

email on or before April 6, 2020 to communicate necessary information related to their specific 

classes.  

All special education teachers will be contacting individual families and students regarding 

specific services. Teachers are planning to implement instruction/services on an individual 

basis. If you have any specific concerns or questions regarding special education services, 

please contact your students case manager. If you are unable to contact your students' case 

manager or have additional questions, please contact the Director of Special Education, Megan 

Marcks, at mmarcks@wittbirn.k12.wi.us.  

In the event that you do not have internet at home: 

 Wittenberg Telephone Company has graciously offered a free wifi hotspot at their office 
location of 104 West Walker Street, named: WittenbergHOTSPOT, it is up 24 hours a day. Feel 
free to stay in your vehicle to continue social distancing and complete any work. 

 If you live in the Wittenberg Telephone Service area, they have volunteered to install free 
internet for 60 days. Families are asked to report this to the school district by calling the 
district office at 715-253-2213, please leave a message with your name, phone number and 
address. The district will in turn share this information, with the Wittenberg Telephone 
Company.  

 Work with your child's grade/subject area teachers to obtain hard copies of 
instructional/required materials  

For any other questions regarding the Wittenberg Birnamwood School Districts response to our 

current situation, please contact the District Superintendent, Garrett Rogowski, 

at grogowksi@wittbirn.k12.wi.us.  
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